
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian value for this  

half term. 
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Spring term dates 2020 
 
Monday 13th January:  Third 

Payment due for Kingswood. 

Friday 17th January:  KS1 Dance 

Workshop. 

Friday 17th January:  Class 4 

Cake Stall.  

Wednesday 22nd January:  KS2 

Stone Age to Iron Age dress up 

day. 

Friday 24th January:  Chinese 

New Year Lunch. 

Thursday 30th January:  EYFS & 

Key Stage 1 Trip to Temple 

Newsam. 

WC 3rd February – E Safety 

Week. 

Tuesday 11th February – Parents 

Evening 

Thursday 13th February – 

Parents Evening 

Friday 14th February – Training 

Day. School Closed  

WC 17th February – Half Term. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Golden Book 

Class 1 – Arran Shrimpton 

Class 2 – Anika De Kock 

Class 3 – Jacob Duncalf 

Class 4 – Lillia Webb 

Class 5 – Annie Wedgewood 

Headteacher’s Award – 

Joseph Hailstone 

 

Rockstar of the Week 

Felix Westgarth 

 
 
Collective Worship 
 
This is held every Friday at 2:50pm 
in the school hall, parents and 
carers welcome.  
 
 
Jan 10th  Class 5 
Jan 17th   Class 4 
Jan 24th  Class 3 
Jan 31st   Class 2 
Feb 7th      Class 1 
Feb 28th  Class 5 
 
March 6th   Class 4 
March 13th  Class 3 
March 20th Class 2 
March 27th Church 
April 3rd  Class 1 
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Week 2 

 

 

 

 

Cake Stall 

To raise money for Maths resources, each class will be 

taking part in one cake stall throughout the year.  

Please can children bring biscuits, tray bakes or cakes 

in to their classroom in the morning, ready to sell after 

Collective Worship on the given date.  Friday 17th 

January will be Class 4’s stall.  We hope the children 

will enjoy baking and/ or running the stall and the 

parents and carers will enjoy tasting them!  Where 

possible, please bring change.  Many thanks. 

 

Message from Mr Buttery. 

 

Welcome back to the Spring Term 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, I would like to wish you a Happy New Year.  I hope you all had 
a restful and enjoyable Christmas.   
I am sure I will be meeting many Parents and Carers at the meeting I have arranged 
for Thursday 16th January at 3.30pm.  In the meantime, please do not hesitate to get 
in touch if you have any queries, concerns or there is anything I can do to help and 
support you with your child’s learning and school life.  I can be reached by email on 
head@elvingtonprimary.org.uk. 
 
Mr Buttery 
Working together, we can all achieve success 

 

School Admissions 

If you have a child who is due to start school next academic year (i.e. who will be four 
years old before 1st September 2020) please ensure you have applied for a school 
place in time. The closing date for first time admission applications is the 15th January 
2020 for the September 2020 intake. 
All applications are made to the Local Authority; you can apply online at 
www.york.gov.uk/schooladmissions.   
If the aforementioned does not apply to you, please feel to forward this information to 
anyone you believe could find this information useful. 
. 

 

Class 5 Assembly 

Unfortunately, due to staff illness, class 5 have had a limited amount of time to spend 

on their sharing assembly.  However, this will still go ahead on Friday 10th January.  

Parents and carers are welcome to attend. 

Flu Clinic 
 
The childhood immunisation team are running their last catch up Flu clinics as follows; 
Askham Bar Tesco’s, YO24 1LW, Saturday 11th January 10am - 2pm.  
Costa Coffee, Haxby, YO32 3SA, Monday 20th January 3.30 - 4.30pm. 

Clifton Children’s Centre, YO30 6JA, Tuesday 21st January 3 - 4.30pm.  

Parents can take their child/children along if they are still outstanding their flu 
vaccination. They do not need an appointment and don’t need to bring anything with 
them. 

 

Run a Mile Club 

The new twice weekly club, taken by Mr Buttery starts on Tuesday 14th January.  It will 

start at 8.30 am prompt, and take place each Tuesday and Thursday, children will need 

to arrive in their PE kit.  

The aim is to improve the physical, social and emotional wellbeing of our pupils, 

regardless of age and ability.  This will be a social activity, wherein the children run or 

jog, at their own pace, in the fresh air with their friends.  Children can occasionally walk 

to catch their breath, if necessary, however should aim to run or jog for the full 15 

minutes.  

Following 15 minutes of activity the children will get changed into their school uniform, 

prior to the start of lessons.  The club will be open to pupils in all year groups.   

 

 

 

Young Voices   
 
On Wednesday 8th January, children travelled to the 
Motorpoint Arena in Sheffield to take part in the 2020 
Young Voices concert, along with 1000s of other school 
children, to form one huge choir. 
A massive well done to all the children that took part; your 
behaviour and singing was amazing!  All of the practising 
certainly paid off.  I would like to thank the staff who 
attended - it was a very late night and I appreciate you 
giving up your time.   

 

 

  

Chinese New Year Lunch 

Friday 24th January is Chinese New Year and we will be 

celebrating with a Chinese style Lunch.  Children can enjoy 

Sweet and Sour Chicken and Rice or a Vegetarian Quorn 

alternative, with a side of Spring Rolls, followed by Ice Cream.  

There will not be Jacket Potatoes available on this day. 
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